
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC MEETING POSTPONED 
 

 

18 December 2020 
 
The Independent Planning Commission’s public meeting for the Springdale Solar Farm Project, 
originally scheduled to take place next Tuesday (22 December 2020), has been postponed until 
the new year.  
 
The Independent Planning Commission recognises that the week leading up to Christmas is a 
busy period for many and, as such, has rescheduled the electronic public meeting to allow more 
people to participate in its decision-making process for the Project.  
 
Commissioners Zada Lipman (Panel Chair) and Andrew Hutton will now hear the community’s 
views on the proposed solar farm, in the Yass Valley LGA, from 10am AEDT on Friday 29 
January 2021.  
 
Speaker registration will remain open until 12pm (midday) AEDT on Friday 22 January 2021.  
 
Written submission will be now accepted via post, email or the ‘Have Your Say’ portal on the 
Commission’s website up until 5pm AEDT on Friday 5 February 2021.  
 
If you had registered to speak on the original date, the Commission will contact you in the near 
future to determine your availability to present to the Panel on the new date.  
 
For more information, please see the updated Public Meeting Notice here. 
 
 

(END OF STATEMENT) 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

STATEMENT 

https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/resources/pac/media/files/pac/general/public-meetings/public-meeting-notice-springdale-solar-farm-date-change.pdf

